
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   June   4th    2017 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Pauline Stack, Anthony Burke, Freda Lynch, Andrew Lynch, Michael Quinn,  
Sean Barry, Nonie Lee, Jerry O’Keeffe, Frankie Forrest, Maurice & Eileen Barry, 
Michael Barry, John Martin, Mary & Paddy Foley, Tommy Foley, Jim Barton,  
Christy Condon, Maurice (Mossie) O’Keeffe, 

May They Rest in Peace. 

Parish of Imogeela  
Great Annual Novena in Honour of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. 

This Novena in Honour of The Sacred Heart will beheld in 
The Sacred Heart Church, Mogeely from Thursday, June 
15th, to Friday, June 23rd  (The Feast Day of The Sacred 
Heart).  Rosary, Novena Prayer with Reflection and 
Benediction of The Most Blessed Sacrament each evening at 
8.00pm. Holy Mass will be celebrated on the Final Night. All 
are welcome. 
 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 
Luci Conway O’Grady, Carrie Ellen Hegarty, Jenna Mary Hegarty, 

Patrick Jonathan David Shanahan, 
Who were recently Baptised. 

St. Pio Devotions on next Wednesday, June 7th, in Our Lady 
of Lourdes Hospital Chapel.  Rosary 7.45pm.  Mass 8.00p.m. 
Everybody welcome. Blessing with St. Pio’s Relic. 
 

The World Meeting of Families 
Will take place in Dublin from August 21st to 26th 2018. Volunteers will be 
needed and the Process of Volunteer Application is now open. Applicants 
must be over 18 years as of 1st January 2018 (or as part of a group) among 
other terms and conditions. Volunteers can also help in the lead up to the 
event in the main offices of WMOF 2018 and in various preparatory events 
taking place around Ireland. For more information log onto: 
www.worldmeeting 2018.ie/volunteers. 
 

Holy Rosary Summer Faith Camp for Children Boys & Girls 
age 6-13 Dates: 10th – 14th July 2017.  9.30am - 2.30pm each 
day. Venue: St. Brigid’s Primary School. 
Cost: €40.00 for first child in family, €30.00 for additional 
children. For more information tel: Fr. Eamon on 086-
9972539. Applications forms are available in Parish Office. 
 

Bank Holiday Monday 
Tomorrow Monday, June 5th is a Bank Holiday. The 10.00am 
Mass in Holy Rosary Church is the only Mass being celebrated 
that  day. 

Lourdes Diocesan Pilgrimage 
At this time of our Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes we think 
of all the pilgrims, and hope that they have a safe and 
spiritual journey. We pray for them as they pray for us and 
wish God’s and Our Lady of Lourdes Blessings on them all. 

Corpus Christi Procession 
A meeting of all those involved in organising the Corpus Christi 
Procession will take place in The Sacristy on next Tuesday, June 6th, at 
7.30pm. There is no parking in the Church Grounds for the 12 noon 
Mass on Sunday 18th, except for cars with disabled badges. Stewards 
needed urgently, please contact the sacristy or the parish office.  

The 8.00am. Mass on next Wednesday, June 7th  
has been changed to 8.40am. to facilitate the students 
starting their exams.  We wish them all the best. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


